
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/23/2017 4:37:00 PM
Subject: RE: RLGA

Thank you!
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 4:37 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: RLGA
 
This is the new ED at the RLGA. I hope they can fill in the details of the schedule soon.
 
Natalie Oliver [noliver@rslc.gop]​
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